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Martin County Utilities office to reopen on June 1 
 
The Martin County Board of County Commissioners has been making plans and 

preparations to reopen offices to the public in a phased approach. Beginning Monday, June 

1, Martin County Utilities will reopen to the public with access by appointment only to limit 

the number of people in the office. To make an appointment, customers should call 772-

221-1434 Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.  

 

Measures such as protective barriers and increased sanitization have been put in place to 

ensure the health and safety of employees and the public. Residents are encouraged to 

wear face coverings when entering the building.   

 

Customers are encouraged to continue to use online, email and by phone options for 

conducting business whenever possible.  

 

Visit www.martin.fl.us/Coronavirus, Martin County’s online resource for information related 

to COVID-19, or call the Community Information Center at 772-287-1652 from 8 a.m. to 5 

p.m., Monday through Friday for assistance. 
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